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UPCOMING EVENTS:
Great Falls Rescue Mission’s 18th Annual Golf 
Marathon will be held, once again, at Signal 
Point Golf Club in Fort Benton all day on Friday, 
July 14, 2023. It is a great day of golfing for fun. 

Participants strive to golf up to 100 holes in just 
one day, often exceeding their own expectations. 
Each golfer is also committed to the cause and 
joins our business event and hole sponsors in 
helping to raise money by finding sponsors who 
donate a certain amount per hole or one-time 
financial commitments. 

SPONSOR THE EVENT, A HOLE, 
OR A GOLFER
Golfers may golf by themselves with a caddie or 
as a team with a playing partner.

Golfers are responsible for bringing their own 
golfing equipment and they may bring their own 
golf cart; however, golf carts are available upon 
request.

Golfers agree to raise funds for Great Falls 
Rescue Mission by securing as many pledges 
as they can from their family, friends and co-
workers.

The registration fee for one team, which 
includes the golfer and a caddie or playing 
partner, is $100.

Deadline to sign up to golf is June 23rd, 2023.

A 50/50 raffle and silent auction will take place 
during the event and are open to golfers and 
non-golfers too!

We hope you will join us this year by 
supporting our event. Thank you in advance for 
participating! We strive to make this a fun day 

for all the golfers, caddies, club staff, volunteers 
and GFRM staff.

Get together with friends and family by joining 
us on the golf course for this fun event.  

Learn more at gfrm.org/golf-marathon/ or call 
Great Falls Rescue Mission Administration Office 
at (406) 761-2653.



Our Volunteer Orientation is an opportunity to experience 
how you can make a difference in our community through 
your service with us. You will explore areas to serve, tour our 
facilities, and take the first steps in joining our amazing team 
of volunteers.

You can visit our website and see what volunteer 
opportunities are available for individuals or groups.  
volunteer.gfrm.org/need/ or register to volunteer at 
volunteer.gfrm.org/user/register

SERVICE/GROUP PROJECTS
We gladly welcome groups from schools, churches, 

offices and more. Group service projects can be a truly 
rewarding experience for your volunteers and the people 
you’ll serve at the Mission!

To learn more or schedule your group service project, 
contact our volunteer coordinators Lynne Staigmiller, 
lynne.staigmiller@gfrm.org or Jason Meredith, 

jason.meredith@gfrm.org or call (406) 761-2653.

MarathonGOLF

FRIDAY, JULY 14, 2023

S I G N A L  P O I N T  G O L F  C L U B  F O R T  B E N T O N ,  M T
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GOLF SPONSOR
 Secure pledges from friends and family

to sponsor you for the day. All funds
raised go towards services at GFRM. 

Cost: $100 
(fee for you and a partner/caddy)

Lunch and golf cart provided.

Sign up to be an event, 
co -event, or hole sponsor. 

Your logo will be displayed. 
Event Sponsor: $1,000

Event Co-Sponsor: $500
Hole Sponsor: $150

DONATE
Consider donating merchandise 

or gift cards for prizes and
awards. You can also donate
monetarily to cover the costs

associated with the event. 
Cost: $150 value

Deadline to sign up to golf is June 23rd.
Deadline to sponsor the event or a hole is June 30th. 

For more information, contact Jim McCormick or Carrie Matter at



Once again, we are calling on you, our faithful 
volunteers, to consider helping us out in these 
areas:
• backpack distribution
• supporting our vendors
• navigation & orientation
• greeting
• registration
• set-up
• backpack stuffing
You can register to volunteer at: 
volunteer.gfrm.org

Hairdressers who would like to volunteer, please 
contact Logan Wren, lwren@allianceforyouth.org 
or (406) 750-2157.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

If you would like to volunteer to stuff backpacks, 
contact Lynne Staigmiller, (406) 205-0691 or
lynne.staigmiller@gfrm.org.

Thank you for helping students start the school 
year ready to succeed. The Back 2 School Blast 
hopes to give away 1,500 stuffed backpacks to 
students in Cascade County. 

The event is organized by Alliance for Youth, 
Great Falls Rescue Mission, United Way of 
Cascade County and has the support of many 
local businesses and nonprofits.

$50 - buys a student a stuffed backpack
Donations of all sizes are needed and 
appreciated!

Contact Carrie Matter, carrie.matter@gfrm.org or (406) 761-2653, 
or scan the QR code, if you would like to sponsor a student or the event.



ADMINISTRATION OFFICE,
CAMERON FAMILY CENTER, 

WOMEN'S SHELTER & MEN'S SHELTER

LOCATIONS:

More information : (406) 761-2653 volunteer.gfrm.org

FOOD SERVERS
PEOPLE TO COME IN AND CLEAN
HELP AT THE DONATION CENTER
SERVICE GROUP PROJECTS
CHILDREN'S CENTER & MORE!

VOLUNTEER
OPPORTUNITIES

CHECK OUT OUR NEW VOLUNTEER 
PROGRAM & SIGN UP!

Lynne Staigmiller & Jason Meredith, 
Volunteer Coordinators

Lynne Staigmiller
Volunteer Coordinator 

lynne.staigmiller@gfrm.org
(406) 205-0691

Jason Meredith
Volunteer Coordinator

jason.meredith@gfrm.org
(406) 205-0691
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